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This week we pay a very special tribute to a very special student. 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           

                                                                              

                   
 
 
 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                     

 
        
  
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                              
 

 

 

 

 

G.S.KIDD MEMORIAL SCHOOL 
NEWSLETTER 

 Term 2,  Week  8    19th June , 2019 

Heath was such a bright and bubbly person who always had a story and a laugh to share 
wherever he went. As a school community we have so many wonderful memories of 
Heath and we will share some of those below. 
Heath will be missed by many and we at G S Kidd School feel privileged to have been a 
part of his life.  
We would like to express our sincere condolences to Katrina, Bill and all the King family. 
 

                                            
                                                                                                                                            
 

     
 
             
 
             

Heath King 
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FROM THE GARDEN 
The students from the Turtle room always enjoy their time in 
the garden. They often help with the watering, and love to feel 
the different textures of the large variety of plants we have in 
the garden. They get excited to pick their own home grown 
produce for their cooking program. 

Thank You Mrs 
Weston! 
Mrs Barb Weston is 
pictured with students. 
Barb made quilts last year 
for many of our students 
and this year has very 
kindly made more so that 
every student now has 
their own hand made 
quilt. Thank you so much 
Barb for all your time, 
efforts and beautiful 
fabrics. 
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Friday Sport 
 

 

 
 

 

The students are 
enjoying the variety 
of winter sports that 
we are offering at 
GSK. 
Our weekly sport 
takes place every 
Friday morning. 
Every second Friday 
some students 
attend  RDA. 
Sports at the 
moment include 
soccer, 
(incorporating lots 
of soccer drills),   
tee-ball and bike 
riding including road 
rules. 
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We have celebrated four 
birthdays recently. 
Charlotte Gander turned 
13 , Shayne Williams 
turned 16, Thomas 
Friend turned 15 and 
Mackenna Hedley 
turned 17. 
Happy birthday to all! 
these students. 

 

 
 

 

Mini Disability Expo Monday 3rd June, 2019. 
 

 

GS Kidd 
School 
recently 
hosted a Mini 
Disability 
Expo. Many 
service 
providers 
attended 
displaying to 
parents and 
carers the 
different 
opportunities 
they can 
offer.  
Thank you to 
all who made 
the day 
possible. 
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Playground  

Fun 
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CALENDAR: 

Date Day Activity Venue 

19/06/2019 Wednesday Newsletter  

20/06/2019 Thursday P & C Meeting 5pm    GS Kidd School 

28/06/2019 Friday RDA    Showground 

03/07/2019 Wednesday NAIDOC Celebration    GS Kidd School 

04/07/2019 Thursday Semester 1 PBL Celebration  

05/07/2019 Friday Last day of Term 2  

22/07/2019 Monday First day of Term 3 Students attend  

21/08/2019 Wednesday Term 3 Staff Development Day  
Pupil Free Day  

 

 
TODAY’S THOUGHT:  

“The only time you should ever look back ,  
is to see how far you’ve come.” 

                                                        Unknown. 

Turtles & Goannas 
The Turtle and Goanna rooms recently combined for a music lesson. The students had a 
great time drumming and playing various musical instruments. The students practiced a 
traditional Torres Strait Islander song “Taba Naba” which means…Let’s all go down to the 
reef and have a great time.                                                                      .  
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Our whole school Assembly 

now takes place every Monday 

afternoon.  During this time 

we present our weekly PBL 

Awards. 

For all regular updates, 

highlights and photos please 

visit our Website 

 gskiddmem-s.school.gov.au  
or follow us on Facebook. 
 

 

SCHOOL CONTACT DETAILS: 
 

Address: 37 Lincoln St, Gunnedah NSW 2380. 
P.O Box 316, Gunnedah NSW 2380. 

 
Telephone:  6741 5200. 
Fax:   6742 4120. 
Email:  gskiddmems.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
Website: gskiddmem-s.school.gov.au 
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